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Honourable Members,  

I wish to notify the House that the Procedure and House Rules Committee has 
commenced the process of reviewing the Standing Orders as is the practice at 
the end of every term of Parliament. Standing Order 264 provides that at least 
once in every term of Parliament, not later than six months to the end of the 
term, the Procedure and House Rules Committee shall review the Standing 
Orders and make a report to the House recommending the Standing Orders, if 
any, to be amended.  

Honourable Members,  

You are therefore requested to submit any proposal for amendments to the 
Standing Orders, on your own behalf or through your respective Committees, 
to the Office of the Clerk on or before Tuesday, March 21, 2017. The 
Committee will then review and harmonize the amendments with a view to 
presenting a Report for consideration by the House before the end of the term 
of this Parliament. 

I thank you. 
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